“GOOD FOOD FAST"
P.O. Box 6450 e Norcross. Georgia 30091-6450

(770) 728-5700

November 03, 1999
To whom it may concern:

Please allow this letter to serve as my recommendation for Johnson Building
Corporation.

We have used Johnson Builders for several years and have always found their work to be
more than satisfactory and their employees to be cooperative to work with.

If you have any questions or need any additional information. please do not hesitate 10
contact me directly.

Sincerely,
Pl M R

Robert M Redd
VP Construction
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